

Mrs. K Green: Headteacher

Senior Leadership Team: Mrs. L Evans: Deputy Headteacher, Mr. D Evans: Assistant Headteacher Mrs. T Porter: ALNCo, Mrs. W Mitchell: Vulnerable Learner Lead



18.09.25

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to invite you to our first Coffee Morning of the term with Sarah, our Family Engagement Officer, which will take place on Monday 22nd September from 9:00-10:00am. The session will be held in the bungalows at the front of the school, with entry via Llangewydd Road.

This is a relaxed and informal opportunity for families to:

- Ask for support or advice,
- Share ideas for future workshops, and
- Socialise and connect with one another.

Mrs Mitchell, one of our Senior Leaders, will also be attending the first event to offer further support and guidance.

In addition, we are delighted to be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning on Monday 29th September from 9:00-10:00am in the Middle Hall, entry will be via Heol-y-Frenhines gate only. We warmly invite you to join us as we come together to raise funds for this very worthy cause.

We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible to these events.

Best wishes,

Mrs K Green

Headteacher

















